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| have been hearing about glue traps for the last few months and hadn’t realised the impact until
seeing photos of small birds, reptiles and mammals caught in these traps. Australia already has one
of the world’s worst records when it comes to species extinction. There is much discussion on how
to save species, but by allowing glue traps to be sold we are adding to the problem. Imagine the
pain and terror that animals experience as they try against all odds to free themselves. Please ban
these cruel traps. They are unnecessary.
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